
  

 

 

Friday 7th March 2024 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Red Nose Day is on Friday 15thMarch. 
 
In collaboration with the School Council, we have decided to host a Cultural Dress Day to 
celebrate the diversity within our school community. On this day, children are invited to come 
to school dressed in cultural attire representing their heritage or any culture they feel 
connected to. 
 
This day will not only promote cultural appreciation and understanding, but also supports a 
worthy cause. We kindly request that each child brings in a donation of £1, which will be 
collected and donated to Comic Relief to help fund projects that tackle poverty and ensure 
children are safe both in the UK and around the world. 
 
Leading on from Cultural Week, which we celebrated in January, we are also inviting parents 
to volunteer and help on this day. If you feel you would be able to contribute to the day by 
sharing an aspect of your culture, please fill out the form below or speak to your child’s class 
teacher. We would love to have as many parents as possible involved in the day. 

Please return the slip below by Wednesday 13th March 2024 if you are able to help. Thank you 
for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Sangha 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
MINET JUNIOR SCHOOL – Cultural Dress Day- Parent Helper  
 
I would like to volunteer to help during Cultural Dress Day. 

Name of child………………………………………………………………………………. Class……………………………… 

Your name……………………………………………….. Contact number………………………………………………. 
 
Please state how you would offer to help: 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 


